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Here are some photographs of the Reception Class along 

with Years 3 & 4 singing in their performance of ‘The Angel 

Express’.  

The Key Stage 1  

performance of ‘Wriggly Nativity’ 

was a great success.  The children 

worked hard to learn the signs to 

go with their songs. 

We hope everyone  

enjoyed our Christmas shows! 

We would like to thank everyone who donat-

ed to the School Fund at the performances 

and who bought raffle tickets. 

A total amount of £483 was raised! 

This money will enable us to replace the  

costumes for the children and to purchase 

other resources. 

The Nursery children did a 

super job in their first  

Nativity, the children sang all 

of their songs beautifully, and 

looked angelic in their  

costumes! 

Mrs Heap, the staff and the governors would like to 

wish all of our families a Merry Christmas! 



 

                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

 

Monday 18th December: Christmas Dinner Day/ Christmas Jumper Day. 

 

Thursday 21st December: 2pm, KS2 Christmas singalong. Last day  of term. 

 

Monday 8th January 2024: School reopens for Spring Term 1. 

 

Friday 19th January: Friends & Families of Tonacliffe bags to school given out. 

 

Monday 29th January: Robinwood parent’s meeting– 5pm. 

 

Tuesday 30th January: Purple Class parent’s assembly. 

 

Wednesday 31st January: YGAM parent’s meeting– 3:45– 5:45pm. 

 

Tuesday 6th February: Gold Class parent’s assembly. 

Tuesday 6th February: Safer Internet Day. 

 

Wednesday 7th February: Year 6 trip to Robinwood. 

 

Friday 9th February: Year 6 return from Robinwood. 

Friday 9th February: End of Spring Term 1. 






